
When you  
bounce,  
safety  
counts!

Bounce houses can bring a lot of joy. They 
can also be dangerous if mismanaged. 

All bounce house and inflatable operators in  
New Mexico must have a certificate from 
the Carnival Ride Insurance Program. Rides 
without certification pose a safety risk to 
those who use them. 

Those who operate unregistered inflatables 
may disregard safety by: 

•	 Not having proper insurance to protect 
ride patrons in the event of an accident

•	 Ignoring yearly inspections that determine 
whether or not a ride is operating properly

•	 Operating in unsafe weather conditions like  
high wind or rain 

•	 Not using the right safety equipment to 
keep inflatables in place

Is your bounce house or jumper certified safe? 
Inquire before you hire. 

Your child’s safety is important.
Before you hire a bounce house for 
your next event, ask the operator if they 
have a certificate of operation from 
the State of New 
Mexico Carnival Ride 
Insurance Program.  
Learn more:

RLD.nm.gov




